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 30th January 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Due to unforeseen personal circumstances Miss O’ Donnell our Nursery class teacher will be leaving Bellenden 

School tomorrow. We are very sad to say goodbye and especially not to have time to give her a proper send off. I 

know that many of you will want to take time to thank her for all her efforts with every child in Nursery. 

A cover teacher will cover the Nursery class until half-term allowing us time to ensure a permanent solution for 

when the children return. 

Ms. Racquel and the other EYFS staff will continue to provide consistency for the children in the meantime. 

I understand that this news may be unsettling but please do not hesitate to contact myself or Mrs. Ireland with any 

concerns or questions. 

Many thanks for your continued support. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Gregory Doey 

Executive Headteacher 
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